Call for papers
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Go to the portal to submit your paper.

Deadline: February 15, 2023 at 23:59 CET.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are pleased to invite all labour economists to submit papers for presentation at the 35th annual conference of the European Association of Labour Economists in Prague, Czech Republic. The event will take place at the Faculty of Law of Charles University on 21-23 September 2023 and will be organized jointly by Charles University (Center for Economic Research and Graduate Education, CERGE; Faculty of Social Sciences, FSV) and the Czech Academy of Sciences (Economics Institute, EI).

We are delighted to announce that the two keynote speakers are Uta Schönberg (University College London) and Magne Mogstad (University of Chicago).

The EALE conference features both parallel and poster sessions. Parallel sessions contain 3 or 4 short (15 minute) presentations. Poster sessions typically last for an hour, and researchers present their paper with a poster, participants come by and can interact with the presenter. Both formats are used and papers have the same status irrespective of the format. In addition, we will schedule three Flash talk sessions on the following themes: Job Search in the 21st Century, The role of firms in the labour market and Unemployment.
EALE will organize Job market sessions that offer job market candidates whose research is in the field of Labour Economics, a platform for presenting their job market paper. Job market candidates interested in presenting their paper under the EALE job market facility can submit it (or at least an extended abstract) by selecting the topic ‘Job Market Session’. This channel is only open for PhD candidates who intend to be on the job market in the academic year 2023-2024. We expect candidates to send us their full paper by September 1, 2023.  
A scientific programme committee will evaluate all submitted papers. Please take into account that your paper will be randomly assigned to either a poster or parallel session. Acceptance decisions will be communicated by March 20, 2023. Accepted papers will only be included in the final programme if presenting authors have registered by May 1, 2023. Each participant can only present one paper but can be a co-author of more than one paper in the programme.
Please share this call with potentially interested persons among your contacts. 
Looking forward to receiving your submission and to meeting you in Prague!
Michele Belot
EALE President
On behalf of the local organizing team.
eale2023prague.eu - eale.nl
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